
DNPSG Meeting Notes 02-05-23 

 

Present: Alan, Mike, Paula, Carolyn, Caroline, Liz, Kevin. 

Apologies: Helen and Wendy 

 

Reminders from last meeting: 

Kevin to send new sites to Una. 

Kevin to send Parking questions to Stuart 

Paula to reply to Jill Lee re housing allocation. 

 

Alan commented on the distance from sites to amenities.  In the WCC developing plan they use 

800m.   

Based on 3mph for those over 60 works out at 1200m 

This was one of the items asked of UNA. 

 

The meeting then continued to work their way through the site criteria to further prioritise them.  

Caroline agreed to update and circulate. 

 

Next Meeting 06/06/23 

 

KA 


